
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 October 2006 

3. AKAROA HARBOUR ISSUES WORKING PARTY 
 
 Mr Lowndes explained that he had asked for these minutes to be circulated with the agenda in future, 

as he believed there were several issues being looked at by the Working Party, which would be of 
interest to the Board, in particular Council’s wastewater consent renewals, shellfish toxins and 
swimming beach water sampling. 

 
 Members noted the excellent work carried out by this Working Party which was principally made up of 

local volunteers. 
 
 The Board agreed to receive the minutes of the Akaroa Harbour Issues Working Party meeting held on 

4 July 2006. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


